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CLOSURE OF FONTANA SUB-SERVICE 
 
Effective January 1st, 2000 PACER STACKTRAIN will be closing our 
FONTANA TERMINAL and will no longer be offering the Fontana Sub-
Service. As well, empty returns will no longer be accepted at the Fontana 
Facility and will need to be terminated at our Becker Yard facility. 
 
Customers currently using this service are encouraged to work with their 
business development or pricing representatives to convert their existing 
quotes and business over our remaining LA basin. 

 


